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Friday, 24th May 2024 

 

Dear parents,  

Olympics Challenge Friday 14th June 

 

As this summer is the Paris Olympics, at school we are going to have our own Olympics challenge.  

On Friday 14th June there will be an assembly for the children during the school day to launch this challenge. 

The challenge will involve the children aiming to try as many Olympic activities as they can. The children will 

receive certificates for all their achievement.  

On this day the children can come to school dressed in their PE kit or as a sports star ready to take part in a 

fun Olympics themed day.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mrs Crutchley 

PE lead 
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